
OOB Ballpark Commission
Meeting Notes

Meeting of the Ballpark Commission at 7PM on August 9, 2010 at the Ballpark

The following members of the Ballpark Commission were present:
Dana Furtado
Lucien Huot
Mark Gustin
Paul Crossman
Sheila Flathers

The following members of the Ballpark Commission were not present
David Goyet
Michael Bouffard

Minutes from July 26 meeting were accepted
Steve Perry from Mainely Sports asked to be added to the agenda and presented a demonstration as to the noise level that a 
car would make. He proposed he would make improvements to the existing track and also would want to pave a 30'x100' 
area for the cars to be worked on. The commission suggested he put a formal proposal together and send it to the 
commission for review
The Music Festival has been cancelled
Paul discussed the need to follow meeting rules and structure so that we could hold more productive meetings
Woofstock - 10/24 The Ballpark Concession stand will be open and will sell all drinks.
There was talk about trying to get a set up at Woofstock to take pictures of people and their pets.
The Ballpark will get any penalties that are applied to any Over 35 games.

There was some discussion about fundraising…. Jerome suggest a talent show on local TV where people could call in to vote
We will be getting some money from OOB 365 after they have received their final bills.
It was suggested that we send Thank You notes to folks. The town does but we would like to send out additional ones from 
the Commission.
Phil and Jack have fixed as many seats as they could so we now have 4,000 seat available.
BC may play Northeastern here
The concession stand will be open for the Baseball Showcase on 8/21 from 4PM to 8PM
U OF MAINE Scout Event Oct 2 11- 12:30    1:00 UM vs USM 18 innings. Will we charge for Parking and Gate. Will there be a 
Beer Garden. Concession stand will be open.
A Back Stop Batting Cage has been donated by Scarborough Community Services… A special thanks to Brian Payea and Al 
Lappin
A PA system has been donated by Bob Moody…. Thanks to Tommy LaChance

Immediate Needs

 

Discussions with Solutions
Sheila requested that we change the meeting to Wednesday nights. The second and fourth Wednesday of each month. All 
present voted to change to Wednesday
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